
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

February 20, 2020 

The Greenfield Police Department has identified the person responsible for offering the Maple  

Grove student a ride to school yesterday morning. The person is a well-intentioned, neighborhood resident 
who offered the student a ride to school rather than having her walk to school because of the cold 
temperatures yesterday. While the invitation was well-intended, it is a good opportunity to remind your children 
about the dangers of getting into cars with people they do not know. This student handled the situation 
perfectly by refusing to get into the car, getting to safety quickly, and alerting an adult as soon as they arrived 
at school. 

The School District of Greenfield would like to sincerely thank the Greenfield Police Department for their rapid 
response, thorough investigation, and timely wrap-up to this matter. 

###### 
School District of Greenfield 
Office of the Superintendent 
Lisa Elliott 
lelliott@greenfield.k12.wi.us 
(414) 855-2031 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:lelliott@greenfield.k12.wi.us

